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DISTRICT OPERATIONS - BUSINESS SERVICES 

Reporting to Public Session, Tuesday, January 14, 2014 

 

 

Sustainability Updates 

 

The District’s Energy Management team, Energy Manager Matt Foley and Energy Specialist 

Josh Munro, will provide an update on the district’s energy conservation projects, 

specifically a number of recently-completed large heating plant upgrades. Key highlights will 

include sources of external funding for these capital-intensive projects from organizations 

such as B.C. Hydro, Fortis and Pacific Carbon Trust, as well as the various resulting benefits, 

including reduced green house gas emissions. 

 

A representative from the Burnaby Youth Sustainability Network (“BYSN”) will provide a 

brief update on some of its recent accomplishments and latest plans. The BYSN is composed 

of approximately forty students from the district’s eight secondary schools who represent the 


